Ligonier Park Board Meeting — Monday, September 15, 2014
5:15pm — Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present: Kathy Hagen, Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Daric Weimer
Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens: None

The meeting was called to order by Park Director, Alan Duncan.

The board approved the minutes for August with the following correction; Matt Kreager inquired about a
map, not Matt Leatherman. Motion by Byers to accept corrected minutes, second by Weimer. All ayes.
The board approved the claims register for the month of August totaling $17,105.21

Motion by Weimer, second by Hagen All ayes.

Citizens:

Unfinished business:
The Pettit Park agreement was approved. Motion to pass made by Kreager, second by Hagen. All ayes.
Board members that are absent will sign & date the agreement later.

New Business:
The Ligonier Library will be using Pettit Park for their Zombie walk on October 11.
They are also sponsoring a 5K and Family Fun Run in Kenney Park on October 18. Registration will be

held at pavilion # 3.

Other Business:
The splash pad is closed for the season.

Programs:

Aerobics has 26 participants

Youth Flag Football games began on Saturday.

Registration for basketball for youth in grades K to 3 will begin on September 22.
Flyers will be taken to the schools this week.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:40pm. Motion by Byers, second by Weimer. All ayes.
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